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                                 FOR SALE 
1963 Corvair Convertible 
New floor pans and patch panels already installed.  Sold 
without drive train.  Car has new brake system.  $1000.00 
1964 Monza Convertible  110 4-speed. 
Complete car.  Silver/Black interior.  Engine turns.  Stored 
inside many years.    Some rust.  $1000.00 
1962 Corvair Load side pickup 
Vehicle from Washington State has been in storage for 
10-15 years. 
Black with white stripe.  Newly upholstered seat.  Vehicle 
is very solid, with some small rust spots.  Bed and floors 
perfect.  Starts, runs in the yard.  No information about 
the engine.  $4500.00 
Tim       1-   802-375-6782 

             FOR SALE 
61 LOADSIDE!!! Comeplete 
Needs work 
Call 1(802)375-6782 for details  
         CAN DELIVER 

RITA’S ACTIVITY PAGE 
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                    TIMS NOTES   (YOUR EDITOR) 
                       RAMBLINS   from the editor. 
Howdy 
Well another month has slipped by us already.  
We have had some great times this  year already, shows , trips , 
and other meetings including fun and of course food!! 
We hope to do lots more of the same this year.. 
   
We are still very busy with our move.  I am slowly building the 
new shop.  Of  course it is not big enough …but I finally got the 
big truck empty and SOLD!!  Boy the place looks better with-
out it.  Now to put all that “stuff” away. 
Be thinking on our proposed display engines to take to shows. 
Maybe 2 would be in order. a cutaway unit and a running one.  
More input?? Sure would catch attention!!  
How much can YOU help with this project??  If we all pitch in 
resources , we can make this a super display at a very minimal 
cost. 
Come to the next meeting to hear more about this. 
Do we have any graphics artists in the group that could help 
with design and construction , of a nice large (well , one that 
fits in a car or van) sign to take to shows? 
We sure can keep busy this winter , if this all comes together. 
We are slowly getting a club website together with Lenny’s’s 
brother doing the hard part for us.  
Our tours all went well this year with pleasant surprises in re-
spect to weather quality. 
We had a great time , and nobody got lost this year. Our 2 ham 
radio operators help keep track of things well. The knack of 
smooth caravaning is still needing tweaking , but getting better 
as we go. 
Please come to the next meeting. 
Until next month 
.  Tim Colson  
 (315) 689-3366 or N2VZD@aol.com 
 

   
                                              On September 22, 2007 a board meeting 
was called by Chairman Kevin Fear.  The subject of the meeting 
was the problem of the four clubs.  After some discussion, a let-
ter was composed and sent to the Presidents of the other three 
clubs as well as Charles Facklam.  We are awaiting their re-
sponse. 
                                                                 Respectfully submitted, 
                                                                     Sherry Smith 
                                                                       Secretary 
  
  
                               Corvair Club Meeting            October 5, 2007 
      
     The meeting was called to order at 7:00 by President Dave 
Robinson.  The minutes of the September meeting were ap-
proved.  The treasurer's report was given and accepted. 
     Old Business:  Recall-- It was questioned as to whether we 
can get a bigger track for the moving events.  We must work on 
this now as it will be a difficult job.  We already have rooms re-
served at the Microtel in Baldwinsville so we would like the mo v-
ing events to be near-by.  We need something to entertain the 
women.  We are looking for ideas and research to back them up.  
We are thinking of adding another day to the Recall.  Then we 
would have a day for a tour.  Some of the tour ideas that were 
suggested were: a boat ride on Skaneatles Lake with lunch in-
cluded, a tour to the Norwich Car Museum, a boat ride from Bald-
winsville to Jack's Reef with lunch included.  We will have more 
discussion on the matter. 
     Nick Lombardo has been nominated for the office of Vice 
President.   Phil Domser has been nominated as a member of the 
Board.  Voting will take place next month. 
     The subject of having an Air Cooled Car Recall has been 
brought up.  This would include VW's, Stanley Steamers as well 
as Corvairs. 
     New Business-- Tech sessions-- We have people in the club 
who could use some help on their cars.  How about getting to-
gether every once in a while to help someone to do the work?  
Perhaps every other month or so. 
     The meeting was adjourned at about? 8:15. 
  
                                                          Respectfully Submitted, 
                                                                   Sherry Smith 
                                                                      Secretary 
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  YES I AM HAVING A      
          GREAT TIME!       

          WOW!! 
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WE WISH TO THANK ALL THE SPONSORS AND SUPPORTERS OF OUR CLUB AND THE RECALL.  WITHOUT THE HELP THEY 
PROVIDE WE COULD NOT DO IT ,  PLUS THE WORD” CORVAIR PARTS AND  SERVICES” WOULD BE HISTORY.. 
 

  635-5681   7AM —7PM 
     MONDAY – FRIDAY 

 PLUS MANY OTHERS…………...THANKS TO  ALL OF YOU!! 



                                             C.N.Y.C.C.  MEMBERSHIP 
                                   
 
NAME:_________________________________________________________ 
STREET ADDRESS:______________________________________________ 
CITY:__________________________STATE___________ZIP:___________ 
TELEPHONE:___________________E-MAIL:_________________________ 
 
ARE YOU A MEMBER OF CORSA?_____________PLEASE JOIN NOW!  Ask us for details 
HOW MANY CORVAIRS TO YOU OWN?   ________   PARTS?    Y___   N___       
 
CENTRAL NEW YORK CORVAIR CLUB WELCOMES YOU. PLEASE FEEL FREE TO ADD ANY COM-
MENTS TO THIS FORM. 
 
Please remit form and dues ($20.00) to: 
  
                      Len Smith 
                      3881 Clockville Road 
                      Canastota, NY 13032 

CENTRAL NY CORVAIR CLUB  INC 
PO BOX 616 
JAMESVILLE, NY   13078 
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